
 
 Fair Hearing Request, (State of Maine Department of Health & Human Services)  
 
If you disagree with the determination, you have the right to Request a Fair Hearing 
through the Maine Department of Health & Human Services, (DHHS).  
 
Requests for a Hearing must be made by the applicant or his/her representative, in writing 
or verbally, to the:  

Administrative Hearings Unit 
Department of Health and Human Services 

11 State House Station 
Augusta, ME 04333-0011 

 
For the complete State of Maine DHHS Free Hospital Care Guidelines, (FHCG), please visit: 

DHHS Free Hospital Care Guidelines, 10-144 CMR Ch 150 

http://www.maine.gov/dhhs/dlrs/pdq/fhcg/

